
Re-Imagining WIS 175



WIS 175 Visioning Study

• Adopted November 2017
• Partnered with Uptown Crossing BID and 

WisDOT, as well as Sherman Park 
Community Assoc, Washington Park 
Partners, and Washington Heights 
Neighborhood Association

• Focus was the freeway north of Lloyd 
Street and reimaging the intersection at 
Lisbon

• Recommendation: at-grade boulevard 
starting at Lloyd Street



Re-Imagining WIS 175

• Wisconsin Ave to Lisbon Ave
• City of Milwaukee
• Milwaukee County
• 1.5 miles 
• 6 lane freeway
• Begins at the north limit of 

the I-94 E-W Study



Goals
• Identify viable alternatives that meet the 

traffic and community needs with a focus 
on reconnecting communities.

• Partner with community stakeholders to 
identify the status of the existing roadway 
infrastructure and identify opportunities for 
potential future improvements.

• Involve the community with robust public 
engagement.

• Analyze a variety of alternatives ranging 
from replacing the freeway to an at-grade 
street considering greenspaces, parks, 
land use and future development.



Purpose of the Memorandum of 
Understanding

• No decisions have been made
• This MOU represents a collaborative approach to working with WisDOT
• The MOU ensures that the City and County are full partners in all key decisions
• Meet or exceed DCD’s public involvement policies
• Will be adopted as part of the City’s comprehensive plan



Progress to Date

• Jointly selected GRAEF USA 
as the consultant lead

• Pursuing partnerships with 
community-based 
organizations

• First meeting anticipated for 
May 2023
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